


Year 7/8 Football

Congratulations to our 
Year 7/8 girls football 

team. They played 
extremely well and 

showed a great deal of 
determination. They 

placed 3rd overall. 
Well done!

Year 5/6 Cricket

Our Year 5/6 cricket 
team played at 

Mountfort Park. The 
worked extremely well 
as a team and showed a 

great deal of 
perseverance.



Here is some 
brilliant work from 

Room 20 and 
Fetulele 3

from Diamond Scanlon


	Panui 23 03 24th page 1
	Panui 24th March 2023 page 2
	Panui 24th March 2023 page 3

